
 

                                                                                  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 
5th November 2021 

 

Golden Tickets 
 

Reception: Poppy-Mai for fantastic phonics. 
Year 1:  Amelia for super reading and writing in Read Write Inc. 
Year 2:  Daniel for great listening. 
Year 3:  Out setting up for cake sale. 
Year 4:  Lanikai for getting 100% on a Mr Gum book. 
Year 5:  Isla for talking in front of the whole class. 
Year 6:  Seb for helping other children with Geography. 
 

 

Cup Awards – Settling In 
Reception Class:  The class cup is going to Seth for having such a great start to Reception! You are such a helpful, 

kind and hard-working character in our class. You have settled into school life brilliantly and 
always have a smile on your face when walking into class in the morning. Great work Seth! 

 
Year 1: Adrian has transferred into Year 1 amazingly well.  He has settled into our class and has made 

good steps of progress in his routine.  He is building friendships with his peers and enjoying 
coming to school.  Well done Adrian! 

 
Year 2: Frankie found it hard coming back into school after all the lockdowns and holidays.   However, 

she has developed so much confidence and has progressed so much with coming into school 
in the mornings.  She now confidently walks in the school gates by herself when she knows 
there is a teacher waiting for her. She is also becoming a much more independent learner in 
the classroom and is able to have a go working something out first before asking for help.   Well 
done Frankie!  Keep it up! 

 
Year 3: The celebration cup for ‘Settling In’ went to Harrison. Harrison joined Year 3 at the beginning 

of this academic year. He has made a fantastic start and settled in very well to all the new 
routines. He has a great learning attitude and focusses well in all lessons. He has already made 
great progress in lots of areas. He has made many new friends and joined in with after school 
clubs. Well done to you Harrison! 

 
Year 4: Holly has impressed all the adults in Year 4 this half term.  She has contributed in Shared 

Reading lessons well.  Holly is working hard in Writing Conferencing and is making 
progress.  She was delighted to show her work to Mr Walden.  In her latest Arithmetic Test, 
she improved by 10 marks!  At Porthpean camp she was brave, independent and enjoyed lots 
of the activities.  Keep up the great work Holly and well done for a successful half term in Year 
4! 

  
Year 5: Congratulations to James! I am so impressed with how James has settled into Year 5. I know 

in the past that James has not always enjoyed school but that has not been the case so far! 
He has worked hard to meet learning objectives, and coped really well with the bumpy start 
that Year 5 had in the Autumn term.  

Year 6: Logan Small for settling into Year 6 brilliantly.  He has shown a super attitude to all aspects of 
his learning and school life in general. He has tried his best at everything he has been asked to 
do.  Logan has applied himself well and has done so with a positive attitude.  Well done Logan! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Football and Netball Matches 
 

Apologies to the children who have been asked to play in next week’s Football and Netball match.  Foxhole 
School have had to cancel the match so it will not be going ahead.   
 
Our next match is a home game against Bugle on 23rd November.  Please can the footballers make a note of this 
in their diaries (new permission forms will be uploaded next week to Parent Pay). 
 
Netball children – we are waiting for confirmation that Bugle have a netball team.  We will let you know asap.  
Netball practise is on as normal next week. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Parent Pay Permissions/Trips 
 

There are consent forms on Parent Pay for Reception Class, Year 5 and Remembrance children at present.  If your 
child is assigned to these activities, please could you log on to Parent Pay and give permission and complete the 
information required as soon as you can. 
Trips and consent forms are found under your child’s name in the yellow box titled ‘Pay for other items’. 
Thank you. 

 

 

Poppy Items 
 

On Monday 8th November, Year 6 will be taking poppies, pencil 
sharpeners, slap bands, bracelets and other items from the Royal British 
Legion around to all classes.  Items are a minimum of 50p each.  If your 
child would like to purchase an item, please provide them with 50p cash 
on Monday.  Please note all money will be going into a sealed Poppy 
Appeal container for the Royal British Legion’s Poppy Appeal. 
Thank you for your support. 

 Nut Free Clarification 
 

To clarify we are currently a peanut free school.  This would include cereal bars containing peanuts and peanut 
butter.  If a food item contains peanuts, on the allergen information it would say peanuts in bold type. 
Example: 

 
Any items which say ‘may contain nuts’ are fine alongside chocolate spreads. 
 
Further information regarding allergies can be found here: 
https://www.allergyuk.org/resources/allergies-in-school-top-tips-for-parents/ 
 

https://www.allergyuk.org/resources/allergies-in-school-top-tips-for-parents/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Meal Ordering Reminder 
 

Last week there were 15 children who were not put down for school meals.  We appreciate that there was an INSET 
day but the school kitchen needs definite numbers so the correct amount of food can be ordered to save waste and 
over ordering.  Please make sure your child’s meals are ordered by midnight each Sunday for the week ahead. 
 
Thank you for your continued co-operation. 

 

***Craft Club*** 
 

Please make a note 
there is no craft club 
on 24th November. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
 E-Safety 
With the majority of children still learning from home, they will be spending more time online doing their school 
work, playing games or watching videos. Technology is hugely valuable for education, as well as a way to keep in 
touch with friends and family. However, it’s important we all consider how we can support children’s online safety 
during this lockdown, and always. Here’s some information about what your child may enjoy online and what you 
can do to help keep them safer:  
Sharing pictures 
Using devices like phones and tablets to share pictures and videos can be a great way for children to have fun and 
stay in touch with friends and family.   It’s really important your child knows what’s ok to share online and what they 
should check with you first. 
Read younger children sharing pictures or videos online for more information on the risks and how to support safer 
sharing.  
Watching videos 
Children love to watch videos and YouTube is always a firm favourite! But sometimes children can be exposed to 
videos that are not meant for them. YouTube Kids is a safer way for children to explore their interests. You can find 
more information about this on YouTube: what parents need to know .  
Remember, primary-age children should be supervised at all times when online.  
More information?  
Thinkuknow is the education programme from the National Crime Agency’s Child Protection Command CEOP (NCA-
CEOP) whose aim is to protect children and young people from sexual abuse online.  
For more information, advice and guidance, visit their parents website and download their home activity worksheets 
for fun, online safety activities to do with your family.  

 
 
 

Tilly’s Diary 

 

Welcome back to the Autumn 2 term 

everyone!  I am told that there are lots of 

exciting things happening this term (but 

I’m not allowed to say Christmas yet!) 

This week I have been playing with new 

friends and old alike. 

I did get in a tiny bit of trouble for digging 

a hole today, but you know what they say ‘A 

dog’s got to dig!’  Well, they don’t say that 

but they should! 

Love Tilly x 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/articles/Has-your-child-shared-a-picture-or-video-online-/
https://www.youtube.com/kids/
https://www.youtube.com/kids/
https://parentinfo.org/article/youtube-what-parents-need-to-know
http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/Support-tools/home-activity-worksheets/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Seth has made this wonderful bonfire and firework picture!  We think he has been super creative!  Thank you 
Seth! 
 

 

 



 

 


